Grades K-8 Procedure for 
Entering and Exiting the Computer Lab 
2016-2017 School Year

1. Line up outside the lab and wait for me to meet you in the hall.  Only one line will enter first--either the girls or boys.  We will alternate who enters first each day or week--depending upon which line is quieter.

2. Please DO NOT talk when entering the lab--we only have 60 minutes of class time so each minute is crucial to your learning and education.  

3.  Please sit ONLY in your assigned seat and go directly to my web site to read the directions for the assignment, or if instructed upon arrival, wait for my directions. I will let you know how much time is left of class so please continue to work until you hear that it is time to clean up and line up.

4.  I will line the class up by computer rows--we will NOT all line up at one time.  I will call each row up separately--who goes first depends upon which row has completely cleaned up their workstations and which row is also the quietest.

5.  You will exit just as you entered--quietly!

 --Miss Milanovic
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